
Clothing and Toy Swap
Children’s

Back by popular demand, Council will be holding four kids clothing and  
toy swaps throughout the year. Residents can exchange clothes and toys  

your child has outgrown, for something more fitting.

All clothes must be in good, wearable condition and toys  
must be clean and in working order.

Scan the QR code to learn more and register or visit:  
www.cumberland.nsw.gov.au/swap-meet
Places are limited, so be sure to register.

DATE TIME LOCATION

Wednesday 22 March 10am to 11:30am Central Gardens Nature Reserve

Tuesday 6 June 10am to 11:30am Wentworthville Community Centre 
(Grevillia Room)

Tuesday 29 August 10am to 11:30am Berala Community Centre 
(Multipurpose Room)

Tuesday 7 November 10am to 11:30am Auburn Centre for Community 
(Multipurpose Room)


